
 
Good evening distinguished legislators! I am imploring you to vote no on HB3063. Please remember you 
were put in to office by the people to stand for the people! The people in your districts and state trusted 
you to be their voice! They need you now more than ever to stand by their right to choose what is best 
for them and their families! I do not believe a child should be excluded from schools because the parent 
chooses to exempt their child from one or more vaccines due to religious or philosophical reasons. Our 
rights as the founding Fathers penned them should be upheld by you today. Please vote no on HB 3063. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lizbeth Orantes  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


